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I N V I T A T I O N

Dear Friends,

19th Edition of Mini Basket Festival “Rajko Zizic” will be held in Belgrade at Belgrade Fairground (hall no. 3) from January 16th to January 20th, 2019. 

Deadline for applications for participation at the Festival is January 7th, 2019. 

Girls and boys will be divided into four age groups during the competition: kids born in 2008 and younger, born in 2009 and younger, born in 2010 and younger, and finally born in 2011 and younger. Each club can have more than one team in a certain age group, and the team consists of 15 players. 

All games will be played on five basketball courts with rims set at the height of 2.60 m and 2.75 m, and all the games will be played with balls sizes “4” and “5”. There will be also two grass courts set where Mini Basket on Grass will be played (there will be an artificial grass set for this occasion). 

During the competition traditionally Clinic for Basketball Coaches will be organized – called “From Mini Basket to Basketball”. There will be organized lectures for different age categories that mini basket is dealing with, and those are:

· Ages 3-4 – Mini Basket Gymboree,

· Ages 5-6 – Mini Basket Classroom,

· Ages 7-8 – Mini Basket Workshop,

· Ages 9-10 – Educational Practice Mini Basketball,

· Ages 11-12 – Practice with Stations.

Names of the lecturers will be announced timely. During the Clinic all the playing and coaching equipment for mini basket – such as adjustable basketball backboards – will be presented. 

Presence at this Clinic is mandatory for all the coaches who are working with mini basket age categories, and coaching license for mini basket will not be issued for coaches that haven’t participated at this Clinic (Coaches who are members of Serbian Association of Basketball Coaches).

All the participants arriving from outside Belgrade should contact us timely and tell us the numbers of the people in their delegations in order to make reservations at the nearby Hostel, or Students Dorm (that we have cooperation with), and also there is a possibility of accommodation at the Hotel “Srbija” (Ustanicka street, Belgrade).

All the participants at the Festival will get medals and trophies. 

We are kindly asking you to send us your application for participation to an email address: minibasket@kss.rs not later than January 7th, 2019. 

Red Cross Serbia and UNITAS organization, which deals with fighting against human and children trafficking, will be holding Workshops during the Festival.

Mini Basket – Maxi Fun!!!

Rade Georgievski

President of Mini Basket Association of Serbia
